
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laurie Larson, Monica Brager <monilo@burlingtontelecom.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 8:47 PM 
To: Ann Cummings <ACUMMINGS@leg.state.vt.us>; Mark MacDonald 
<MMacDonald@leg.state.vt.us>; Michael Sirotkin <msirotkin@leg.state.vt.us>; Brian Campion 
<BCampion@leg.state.vt.us>; Becca Balint <bbalint@leg.state.vt.us>; Christopher Pearson 
<CPearson@leg.state.vt.us>; Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us>; Richard Westman 
<RWestman@leg.state.vt.us>; Richard McCormack <RMcCormack@leg.state.vt.us>; Debbie 
Ingram <DIngram@leg.state.vt.us>; Maya SuttonSmith <MSuttonSmith@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Stay on 5G; Bill H.513 
 
Dear Senate Finance Committee and Senate Committee on Health & Welfare, 
 
Regarding bill H.513, please note that the harmful-to-health 5G is concealed in the term 
“broadband”, despite these terms not being equivalent. 
 
Please amend sections 19A(1) & (2) because they allow 5G implementation under the cover of 
broadband expansion called “one-touch-make-ready”. 
 
Place a stay on the attachment of 5G antennas to poles/towers until that technology has been 
thoroughly vetted for safety and health effects. This should include 4G antennas that can be 
upgraded to 5G via software. 
 
Please study the roll-out of 5G with caution.  Your care is what stands between public health 
and safety and the lack thereof. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this very critical matter. 
 
Best, 
 
Laurie Larson & Monica Brager 
93 Lafountain St. 
Burlington VT 05401 
802-862-9431 
 
 

 


